
ATTACHMENT E 
Heather McIntyre 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

D-S Andersson 
October 17, 2019 3:10 PM 
Victoria Mayor and Council 
Michael Angrove 
1881 Fort St Rezoning for Cannabis Store - Opposed 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

Re: This proposal for rezoning at 1881 Fort St for Cannabis Store: A loud NO to this proposal. 

Our neighbourhood does not need or want this. 

There are many pharmacies in the area if people are seeking medical dispensaries. 

D-S Andersson 
Victoria, BC 



Heather McIntyre 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

matthew watson 
October 27, 2019 9:01 PM 
Victoria Mayor and Council 
regarding cannabis shop 1881 Fort St. 

Just resending my comments from my personal email account as I just realized I had sent from my work email. .. 

*** Also further to my comments below, I do not believe having a cannabis shop practically on the grounds of RJH (at 
least only a quick dart across a busy street) is going to be productive for anyone as I can almost guarantee there will be 
patients running across to purchase, perhaps even in their hospital PJs. This will create a safety issue on a few levels. 

There are many patients at RJH who are active drug users or struggle with addictions and/or urges to use and having a 
cannabis shop that close to a hospital is in my mind, inappropriate. 

Thanks again, 

(Original email resent below) 

Greetings City staff, 

I understand from our neighbourhood association that you have received a rezoning request for 1881 Fort St. to open a 
cannabis shop. As a resident of the South Jubilee area I would ask that you do not allow this to go through. I am a 
healthcare professional and very aware of the research as well as the outcomes and effects of drug use in general in our 
population. I work in mental health and addictions and have first hand observations and experience in the field at ground 
level, which can be a more informative context than many research papers provide. I do not think it wise for these shops 
to proliferate in our society. 

My two cents, Thank you for your time. 

Matthew Watson. 



Heather McIntyre 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jill Munn 
November 3, 2019 11:21 AM 
Victoria Mayor and Council 
Rezoning at 1881 Fort Street 

> 

I support the request for rezoning for a cannabis shop at 1881 Fort St. This is a commercial space in an area of 
the city where there are currently no cannabis shops. 

Thank you. 

Jill Munn, E.A. 

NEW ADDRESS 
206-1501 Richmond Ave. 
Victoria, BC V8R 4P7 
Canada 



Heather McIntyre 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Brian Munn < 
November 3, 2019 4:23 PM 
Victoria Mayor and Council; Michael Ang rove 
1881 Fort St. 

All, 

As a homeowner in the neighborhood of South Jubilee, I am totally in favor of the application for the property@ 
1818 Fort St. 
to be used as a legal Cannabis retail location. 

Brian Munn 
206-1501 Richmond Ave. 
Victoria B.C. V8R 4P7 


